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Friday 24th February 2023

Dear Parents,

We have been notified by the National Education Union (NEU) that a large number of our
teachers will strike on Thursday 2nd March. This is part of the national dispute that the NEU
has raised with the government.

We have reviewed our operating procedures and have concluded that we will be unable to
safely open our school on this day.

This means that our school will be closed to all pupils on Thursday 2nd March.

If your pupil is eligible for a free school meal, we will have hot meals available from 11:45am.
If you would like your child to have a meal, please let the office know by 12:00 noon on
Wednesday 1st March by completing this form: https://forms.gle/r7xjkcaUDxpQBAKE9 . We
will contact parents about arrangements once we know the number of meals we are serving.

We will write to parents about future strike dates (Wednesday 15th March, Thursday 16th
March). Parents need to be aware that children may not be able to attend school on these
days.

Yours sincerely,

Headteacher
Victoria Gallagher
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